
Uncommon & 
Unusual Cactus & 
Succulents   

Your Southeast Pinal County Master Gardeners are pleased to invite you 
to attend our Community Education Presentation.  

Wednesday, December 11, 2024 1:00 pm 

SaddleBrooke Ranch, Sol Ballroom 

31143 S. Amenity Dr., Oracle, AZ 85623

Many of us are familiar with the more common cactus varieties such as the golden 
barrel, prickly pear, agave and saguaro we see sprinkled throughout the Sonoran 
desert and found in many of our neighboring landscapes. In welcoming back Mark  
Sitter, owner of B & B Cactus Farm, he will introduce us to many more varieties  that 
fit the description of uncommon or unusual and are cold hardy.  In addition, Mark 
will answer your questions, address how to care for cactus and succulents including  
choosing  the best location, proper seasonal  watering practices, propagating, 
fertilization and much more.  
Hope to see you there! 

For more information, please visit us at: 
https://extension.arizona.edu/southeast-pinal-county-master-gardener 

 Questions/Concerns, please contact: 
Ellen Sosin at esosin@arizona.edu

The University of Arizona is an equal opportunity provider.  Learn more: extension.arizona.edu/legal-disclaimer. 
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